
Parental Consent Form 
Ermysted’s Grammar School 

This form has been written to give you choice over how the school uses some of your personal data. This form 

will be retained as a record of your consent preferences; however, you may change these preferences at any 

time by contacting the School Office on admin@ermysteds.uk.  

Communications 
Certain communications, such as letters from staff and the school’s regular newsletter, are essential to the 

operation of the school. These messages will cease when your child leaves the school. Other messages are 

optional and you may choose whether to receive these communications. 

• The Parents’ Association would like to contact you regarding school-related events and other fund-

raising initiatives.  

Do you agree to receive such communications? 

     Yes  No  

Photographs  
Certain photographs of your child, such as those used for identification purposes, are essential for the 

operation of the school. These images will be deleted when your child leaves the school. Other uses are 

optional and you may choose whether to allow the use of your child’s image. 

• The school would like to celebrate and promote the achievements of its pupils by displaying images 

around the school site, on its website, and in the publications uploaded to its website (e.g. the school 

newsletter and school magazine). If your child’s image is included, their full name will not be shown. 

Please note that as part of the school’s historical record these images may be retained beyond your 

child’s time at the school.  

Do you agree that your child’s image can be used for such purposes?  

    Yes  No  

Video recordings 
Certain video recordings of your child, such as those required in examinations, are essential for the operation 

of the school. These images will be deleted at the end of the examination process. Other uses are optional and 

you may choose whether to allow the use of your child’s image. 

• The school would like to celebrate the achievements of its pupils by displaying videos on its website. 

If your child’s image is included, their full name will not be shown. Please note that as part of the 

school’s historical record these images may be retained beyond your child’s time at the school.  

Do you agree that your child’s image can be used for such purposes?  

    Yes  No  

 

Child’s name:  …………………………………………………………………………  Form: ………………………….. 

Name of parent/carer: ………………………………………………………………………… 

Signature:  …………………………………………………………………………  Date: ………………………….. 

For further information on how the school uses your personal data please see the Privacy Notice, which is 

available on the school website (www.ermysteds.uk). 
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